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Dec 15, 2019

Welcome
It is a special honor to have you in our service

today. Our desire is that you experience the power
and glory of the Lord as we worship together.

Service Times:
Pre-Service Prayer     9:15 am

Sunday Morning        10:00 am
Tuesday Hour of Prayer 12:00 noon

Midweek Services @ 6:30 pm

Pastors Marv & Judie Kasemeier
Cell: 503.812.6386

pastor@living-water.net

1000 N Main, Suite #12
Tillamook, OR  97141

Office:     503.842.6455

Notes:
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He that
believeth on
me, as the

scripture hath
said, out of

his belly shall
flow rivers of
living water.

John 7:38

Scripture for Today
“JESUS”…. Salvation is found in no one else, for there

is no other name under heaven given to mankind by
which we must be saved.” (Acts 4:12)

 
  Take Note:

• POWER HOUR OF PRAYER
Tuesdays - 12 noon to 1pm

• Youth Group Meeting - Wednesdays - 6:30 pm
• Thursday Bible Study – Canceled through the 

holidays.  We will start up January 2nd.

• Tues Dec 17th - 1 Church, 1
Day All Pray  12-2pm
Join us in lifting up our
community, our nation and
our world –  Together we can
make a difference!!

• Annual “Christmas Movie Night”Friday night, 
December 20, @ 6pm - at Carl and Janet's 
home. Please let me know your favorite Christmas 
movie. I will be fixing Holiday Crunch. 
Questions? Janet  (971) 221-3344 

• Christmas Party/Potluck - Sunday the 22nd. 
It will be right after church, and we will be doing a 
White Elephant gift exchange. $5-15 is the limit. It 
can be funny, or serious. Something from home, 
garage sale, thrift store, or home-made ...And of 
course, bring it wrapped!  Come and join the FUN!!!

Pulpit Prayer: 
Police & Emergency Chaplains
John & Carol Elms, Linton Whittles, Dan Mason

(no birthdays or anniversaries this week)

From the Cradle to the Cross
Written by: Sandy Blaser, Healing Rain to the Nations

 
"Because of God's tender mercy, the morning light from heaven is about to break 
upon us, to give light to those who sit in darkness and in the shadow of death, and 
to guide us to the path of peace"… Zechariah's prophecy was truly fulfilled by the 
precious Babe in the manger.  And even to this day, 2000 years later, Jesus 
continues to give light to those in darkness, comforts the hearts that are broken 
and guides us in paths of peace.

Just as the Wise-Men made their long journey to the manger, I pray that you too 
will seek HIM. And from the manger may you continue the journey to the foot of 
the CROSS, where Gods Redemptive power was displayed on Mt. Calvary. And 
then continue on to the Garden where the empty grave could not hold HIM down! 
Notice the huge stone that has been rolled away…Yes, our Saviour LIVES!
The prophecy of Zechariah has been truly fulfilled by the precious Babe in the 
manger! But that is not the end of the story, actually the Birth of Jesus was just the
beginning!

The Holiday Season is a wonderful time of year, filled with beautiful decorations, 
goodies and gifts, family and friends. But throughout all the hustle & bustle, I pray 
you will steal- away to some quiet place and take the journey from the Cradle to 
the Cross, which will lead you to the very heart of the “Saviour of the World”.  

May your Heart & your Home be filled with Warmth, Love & Joy! 
Wishing you and your Family a most beautiful Christmas to remember!
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